
From: Tony Barton [mailto:tbarton@westongov.com]  

Sent: Friday, April 03, 2015 8:19 AM 
To: 'Bill Lambert'; 'Cheryl Kregel' 

Cc: mertman@westongov.com; thunt@westongov.com; 'Randy Rossman' 
Subject: Buffalo Creek Traffic Study 

 

Bill, 

I talked to Reuben who is one of the partners at the industrial park. 

His thought was to have Fran pursue easements on the existing road, and then draft up easements for 

the proposed loop, but put all of the road on the industrial park.  He’s not wanting the county to move 

the road, but put the easements in for now.  If we could tie this in with our meeting with Fran, I think it 

would be a perfect spot. 

Thanks, 

 

Tony 

 


